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We held the traditional June Festival on June 25th, 2017, at our headquarters building. We had about 200 

participants, including members and guests of our Home Groups. 

 

In this event we had, many presentations and entertainments, such as bingo, games, typical food and the 

traditional dance. 

 

This was an opportunity for a great union of heart among all the participants and this created an 

atmosphere of great joy and relaxation. 

 

 
 

 

 

 


